
 

 

 

 

 

HBIC 

Date of notice: 11/1/24 

 

Meridian has identified an issue with claims incorrectly applying a cost share to members enrolled in the 

Health Benefit for Immigrant Children (HBIC). Members enrolled in HBIC are not subject to any cost 

share payments. Claims will be reprocessed and any cost share previous applied on claim will be 

reimbursed by Meridian. Please ensure that any cost share that was collected for HBIC members is 

refunded to the member. 

 


